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Further to your information request FOI/EIR 25/26-078, please find your question and our 
response below. 
 

Request:  
1. How many defibrillators are currently under the supervision of the council? 
2. How many defibrillator guardians are there per AED? By guardian, I mean person 

responsible for the maintenance and upkeep of the defibrillator. 
3. Are all of the defibrillators currently registered on the circuit? 
4. How many times have each of the defibrillators owned by the council been used 

between 01.05.2024 and 01.05.2025 
5. How much does the council spend on defibrillator maintenance per financial year? 
6. How many out of the total defibrillators that the council owns are accessible 24/7? 
7. In the last two months, how many AED’s have been checked? 

 
Response:  

The Council has three portable defibrillators at three different council premises. 
1. Three 
2. The Facilities department are responsible for the upkeep of the defibrillators 
3. No 
4. Zero 
5. The only cost so far has been a new battery at £216.70 
6. Zero 
7. The three defibrillators are checked monthly 
 
 

 
This concludes your request FOI/EIR 25/26-078. 
 
If information has been refused, please treat this as a Refusal Notice for the purposes of the Act.  
 
If you disagree with our decision or are otherwise unhappy with how we have dealt with your 
request in the first instance you may approach foi@eastcambs.gov.uk and request a review. A 
request for review must be made in no more than 40 working days from the date of this email. 
 
Should you remain dissatisfied with the outcome you have a right under s50 of the Freedom of 
Information Act to appeal against the decision by contacting the Information Commissioner, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF. 
 

 

 

 


